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Alexander Gunyon

From: Peter Barr 
Sent: 31 May 2024 11:52
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to site C12 in the draft local plan

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I would like to add my husband and mine support to the above objection.  
 
We live in the Denstroude Valley and are concerned at the prospect of 2.000 houses being built in Blean. 
 
You will of course have been inundated with messages giving you reasons of why this project should not go ahead. 
 
We add our names to those considered objections. 
 
Our great concern for the last 50 years has been that our beautiful local countryside and important farmland has 
been constantly under threat. 
 
Once gone it's gone forever 
 
Peter  and Susan Barr 
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